
 

 
 

DISTRICT ORIENTATION 
 

 
The Langley School District will provide DISTRICT ORIENTATION for new international students coming 
September 2023. Orientation will take place on Tuesday, August 29th and Wednesday, August 30th. 
 
During Orientation week, students will meet their School Coordinator and other new international 
students. They will participate in school tours, learn about their schools and receive course 
schedules.  
 
 

Location:  HOME SCHOOLS 
 
 
TUESDAY, August 29th             
 
• 9:00 a.m.  Students are dropped off at the front entrance of their home schools 

School Orientation  
 

• 3:00 p.m.  Students are picked up at the front entrance 
 
*Lunch will be provided 
*Please bring Passport and Study Permit 

 
 
WEDNESDAY, August 30th  
 

• 9:00 a.m. Students are dropped off at home schools 
School Orientation 
 

• 3:00 p.m.   Students are picked up by Homestay families 
 

*Please bring bagged lunch 
 
 
 

**Please note that the first day of school is TUESDAY, September 5, 2023** 


